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Tel.: (+37410) 410410 
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In accordance with Clause 2.6.5.2 (b) of the Prospectus, we hereby inform 
that the audited financial statements, as defined in Clause 2.6.4.4 (a)(ii) of the 
Prospectus, together with the independent auditor’s opinion for the financial 
year 2024, will be published by May 20, 2025. 
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